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Good day to all of you in our United Communities. We are in the most beautiful season 
of the year. Please enjoy the scenary.  
  

The United Communities Fire Department will be holding a Halloween Dance on the 29th 
of Oct from 9 pm to 1 am. Tickets are available from Trica Dagley at mattieboop@eastlink.ca  

 
We also will be holding a Craft Fair on Nov 5th from 10am to 4 pm. If any local artist 

would like a table please contact jthorbourne@gmail.com  
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The United Communities Fire Department has launched a new facebook page which can 
be found here: United Communities Fire Department | Facebook 100084381421374. We are 
attempting to be more up to date with our communications. We will use this platform to get more 
information to the community in a timely manner and at the same time do away with the SIREN. 
Most of the information posted in the SIREN will be available on our facebook page. For those 
of you who would still like to get the siren please drop off the request at 
larry.blackler@gmail.com. The SIREN will still be distributed for the near future. 

 
Burning restrictions were will be lifted on the 15th of October, until then please check on 

Lunenburg County restrictions.  http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. Please have proper extinguishing 
materials on hand while burning. Thank you all for following the guidelines and keeping our 
communities safe.  

 
As you know, the United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. 

This quarters winnings total approximately $750.00. the take home for the winners have 
been in around $85,000. Your participation is very much appreciated as a portion of your ticket 
sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck to you all. For more information, 
please check the following websites. www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  
http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 
.  
 
You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA. 
 
 

Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
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